On March 19, 2007, Dr. Robinson requested the following information regarding Agenda Item CC1 – Consultant Contract for Institute for School innovation:

REQUEST:
What is the funding source?  Internal accounts?

RESPONSE:
The Consultant Contract for Institute for School Innovation is a contract with the Project Child Program.  This group will come in and train the Primary and Intermediate teachers for three days at Liberty Park Elementary School.  The funds will come from the Title I – Staff Development Account from the school level.
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